From: attab Moosa [N
Sent: Monday, 5 December 2016 10:31 a.m.

To: Consultations

Subject: Submission- APC fees

To the DCNZ,

| wish to know the details and justifications behind the huge increase in our APC fees over the last couple of
years.

| also give the NZDA and the Auckland DA the right ti represent my wishes and views in any further
discussion.

It seems most unreasonable an increase, certainly putting the profession under further pressure financially.

Many thanks,
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Aftab Moosa





